
 

 

Dear Sponsor, 

 

The Mountville Youth Athletic Association (M.Y.A.A.) would like to thank you for your yearly generosity.  

You have helped to sponsor our youth athletic programs throughout 2019. Since MYAA is a 501c3 

nonprofit organization, your continued sponsorship is tax deductible.  Without the support of sponsors 

like you, we would not be able to provide opportunities to participate in organized recreational 

programs that teach our youth the value of sportsmanship and teamwork. 

We know that local and visiting families have seen your company’s name, and patronized your business. 

We hope that sponsoring M.Y.A.A. not only gave you a good feeling to give back to the community, but 

also brought successful results to your business. Although many of our costs have increased, we have 

not raised the sponsorship pricing because we value your support. 

Please consider sponsoring us again in 2020.  In order to do so, please review the enclosed 2020 

Advertising Sponsorship Form with pricing.  Consider which sponsorship opportunities would best suit 

your business needs throughout the year.  

We thank you in advance for your continued support of the M.Y.A.A. sports programs.  Your impact is 

immeasurable. The Mountville Youth Athletic Association community thanks you, and know that we will 

continue to support you in 2020. 

Sincerely, 

James J.Toole 

Chairman, M.Y.A.A. Ways & Means 
http://www.Mountville.org 
jimtoole2@gmail.com  
(717) 519-7561 
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